
Aja L. Clinkscale Brown 

May 15,2007 

Councilwoman Jacqueline Robinson 
District #1 
City of Pasadena 
100 North Garfield Avenue 
Pasadena, California, 91 107 

Dear Councilwoman Robinson: 

I have thoroughly enjoyed serving as the 1" District Planning Commissioner for the City of 
Pasadena. I thank you for your appointment and the opportunity to serve the residents and 
business community of Pasadena. However, I will be resigning from the seat of 1" District 
Planning Commissioner, effective Monday, June 1, 2009. 

Due to an anticipated career shift, I will be unable to commit the necessary hours required to 
effectively serve as Planning Commissioner. 

I am most thankful for thc opportunity to servc and for the receipt of a most valuable and 
rich .experience. 

I will make every effort to assistant your new appointment and provide necessary 
information and insight to make their transition as seamless as possible. 

It has truly been a pleasure representing your interests on the Planning Commission. 

Sincerely, 

Aja Clinkscale-Brown 


